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Greetings, Tiger Nation,  

This is Alec Liem, Principal of Largo Middle IB World School, with your first weekly update of the 2025-2026 

school year.  We hope you’re enjoying the final days of summer break and getting ready for a great year of 

learning and growth at Largo Middle IB World School.  Over the summer, our Plant Operations team worked 

tirelessly to get the campus ready, installing new carpet and flooring throughout the school, and completing 

a thorough deep cleaning.  We are all set to welcome students back on Monday, August 11th.   

  

Please ensure you have your parent username & password for Focus, our student information system.  You 

will use Focus to track grades, attendance, and communicate with teachers. Pinellas County Schools has 

made completing Back-to-School forms easier than ever by putting them all in one place online.  To complete 

your packet, simply log into Focus and follow the prompts.  For login assistance, please visit 

https://www.pcsb.org/focusinfo or visit our school anytime.   

  

Join us on Thursday, August 7th from 5:00-7:00pm for our “Level Up” Open House and Annual Title I Meeting!  

This is a great opportunity for students and families to explore the campus, meet teachers and learn what it 

takes to unlock success this school year!  We’ll be offering three informational sessions in the cafeteria.  

• Title 1 Session: 5:00pm 

• 6th Grade Session: Begins at 5:30pm 

• 7th and 8th Grade Session: Begins at 6:15pm 
  

The campus will remain open throughout the event.  Students will be able to pick up their schedules in their 

designated Tiger Time classroom. Room locations will be posted for your convenience.  Classrooms will also 

be open, so you can drop by, say hello, and meet your Tiger’s teachers.  

As always, thank you for taking the time to listen, have a nice evening! 

 

Sincerely, 

Alec Liem 

Principal 

Largo Middle IB World School 

 

https://www.pcsb.org/focusinfo

